
 
SA MASTERS HOCKEY ASSOCIATION     
 
 
Applications for Managers for the Masters Hockey World Cup in Cape Town 
from 19-29 September 2020 (Men’s 50+ & 55+ Colts)  

 
SA Masters Hockey hereby calls for all interested parties who would like to be part of the 
greatest adventure in SA Masters hockey history, to send a short hockey-related CV to 
Fiona Harrison at fharrison@krugersdorphigh.co.za on or before 31 January 2020. We aim 
to finalize the appointment by 7 February 2020.   
 
The costs of the tournament are largely subsidized by the squad members, but managers 
will have to carry expenses of R4000, excluding flights and spending money. Managers 
will also be expected to attend the National Camp from 6-8 March 2020 in Johannesburg 
as well as any other team activities within reason. SA Masters will subsidize the costs of 
attending the National Camp in the amount of R1750 and managers must fund any 
amount in excess of the amount.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Fiona should you require any further clarification.  
 
For the love of the Game 
 
SA Masters Executive 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


